
Gentlemen, 

 

Please excuse me for not sending a membership report out on Friday, but I was in 

Indianapolis for Fall DEC. Let’s get down to it. 

 

We are now the ONLY region to have each and every Detachment at or above the 

25% target and the ONLY region that is already above the 25% target. Be proud, 

this is no small accomplishment. 

 

Please remember that the Sons of The American Legion has designated November 

as NATIONAL RENEWAL MONTH!!  As Squadrons are working with their 

respective Posts for a Veterans Day Celebration, think of how you can incorporate 

a “renewal drive” as part of the activities. What is the easiest way to 

reach GOAL….Get Out And Look (for those members) 

 

As always, if you have any questions, comments or concerns….do not hesitate to 

reach out. 

  

THOM SKELLEY 

SONS OF THE AMERICAN LEGION 

SOUTHEAST  MEMBERSHIP CHAIRMAN 

813-310-0109 
 


